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From: Mike Murray

To: basicpatrick@aol.com; oferguson@cbuilding.org
Subject: Re: Additional language for Feb 26 meeting summary
Date: 05/18/2009 03:27 PM

All,

I think it was a good suggestion to include some sort of description of the wrap-up
process. | can live with the language.

Mike Murray

Superintendent

Cape Hatteras NS/ Wright Brothers NMem/ Ft. Raleigh NHS
(w) 252-473-2111, ext. 148

(c) 252-216-5520

fax 252-473-2595

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE

This message is intended exclusively for the individual or entity to which it is
addressed. This communication may contain information that is proprietary,
privileged or confidential or otherwise legally exempt from disclosure.

V basicpatrick@aol.com

basicpatrick@aol.com
To oferguson@cbuilding.org, Mike_Murray@nps.gov

05/18/2009 01:19 PM c

Subject Re: Additional language for Feb 26 meeting summary

Ona,

I coulde not say that | am thrilled with this language but with a bit of tounge
in cheek sarcasm....I could live with it.

Patrick Paquette
RFA/UMS

----- Original Message-----

From: Ona Ferguson <oferguson@cbuilding.org>

To: Patrick Paquette <BasicPatrick@aol.com>; 'Mike Murray'
<Mike_Murray@nps.gov>

Sent: Mon, 18 May 2009 1:18 pm

Subject: Additional language for Feb 26 meeting summary

Patrick and Mike,

Here's some additional language we've drafted to address Patrick's concern
about there not being adequate description of the Committee's wrap up
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process in the draft February 26 summary. This additional paragraph would
go right under the title "Completion of the Negotiated Rulemaking and
Adjournment of the Meeting" on page 8 (attached) and would read:

"Committee members caucused to review Options A and B and the status of
efforts to reach consensus. The facilitators, after conferring separately

with Committee members and due to differences in the views expressed about
Options A and B, recommended to NPS and the Committee that the consensus
process should be concluded, with the recognition that everyone worked hard
to the very end. The Committee then shifted focus to closing down the
meeting and the negotiated rulemaking process."

Please let me know if this will work or if you have additional suggestions.
I'm also happy to talk via phone if that is easier (617-844-1127).

Thanks,

Ona

What can an email address say about you? Eind out here.
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